
 

FCC Class II Permissive Change Request Letter 
 

Date: December 9, 2021 

 

To Federal Communications Commission: 

 

 

RE: FCC Class II Permissive Change Request for Company: Stryker Medical FCC ID: Z7A-6507 

 

We are submitting an application for a class II permissive change to the FCC approval of the Company name: 

Stryker Medical, product description: Near Field Magnetic Induction Communication Module (FCC ID: Z7A-6507, 

Original Grant Date: 9/17/2021).  The transmitter module itself has not changed.  The antenna and rated power have 

also not changed.  Here are the changes: 

 

Updated the User Manual to include installation instructions so that the module can be installed in Stryker devices 

by third parties.   

 

KDB 996369 D01 allows modules to be end-user plug-and-play replaceable as long as any control that will cause 

operation of the device in violation of the regulations is not provided.  The module is designed to interface with 

Stryker products using a proprietary connector and the firmware drivers to enable the module are embedded into 

the host such that the installer and the end user cannot change the operation of the module. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Divya Murali 

Director, Global Regulatory Affairs 

Divya.Murali@stryker.com 

Medical 

3800 E. Centre Avenue, Portage, MI 49002 USA 
P +1 269 389 6998 


